
CRM DIAZ' COMMENTS ON COMSECY-98-037

In its discussions with EPA, the staff should keep in mind that the Commission does not support a separate 1 mrem/yr groundwater standard, or any

other standards that are not part of an all-pathways limit. The letter to EPA should be shorter and less explicative, and should reflect all established

policies and current developments.


